
  
 

ACTION 
 

TITLE: Consider Adopting Board Student Policy Changes 
Section 4 for Second Reading  

       
DATE:      February 1, 2021 
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR:  Darian Layes 
      Executive Director of Student Services 
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
 
The District’s policies for students have been updated to reflect modifications 
recommended by the Arkansas School Board Association in their Model Policies. 
 
Clean and redlined versions of the policies are provided to enable the Board to see the 
specific changes that are being proposed. The District’s Certified PPC has reviewed those 
policy changes involving student discipline. The District’s attorney has also reviewed these 
proposed changes. 
  
If these policies are adopted, any needed revisions of the student handbook will follow. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The administration recommends the board adopt on second reading changes to Section 4 
Board Student Policies as presented to be effective upon final board approval. 
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: move to adopt on second reading Section 4 Board 
Student Policies as presented to be effective on final board approval.  
  


